

DELEGATION
2021 OCTOBER 25

From: Erin Rennie < Erin.Rennie@metrovancouver.org >

Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 1:55 PM

To: Zeinabova, Blanka <Blanka.Zeinabova@burnaby.ca>

Cc: Ivy Yuen lvy.Yuen@metrovancouver.org; James

Stiver <James.Stiver@metrovancouver.org>; Garnett, Lee-Ann <<u>Lee-Ann.Garnett@burnaby.ca</u>>

Subject: RE: Metro Vancouver Invited Presentation October 25th

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. **The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email.** If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hi Blanka,

I can now confirm that the speakers at the Metro 2050 presentation to the Burnaby Mayor and Council will be:

- Jonathan Cote, Chair of the Regional Planning Committee
- Jerry W. Dobrovolny, Commissioner/Chief Administrative Officer, Metro Vancouver Regional District
- Sean Galloway, Director of Regional Planning and Electoral Area Services

Ivy will provide you with contact info for the first two speakers. Sean's contact info is attached.

The subject of the presentation is: "Metro 2050 Draft: Update to the Regional Growth Strategy."

I will send you the slides by October 22.

Thank you,

Erin

Sean Galloway

RPH

Dir Reg Plg & Elector Area Srv RPH Regional Plng & Hou Srv

604/451-6616 Work

604/306-6451 Mobile

Sean.Galloway@metrovancouver.org

4730 Kingsway

Burnaby V5H 0C6

Copied to:

Chief Administrative Officer

Deputy CAO/CFO

Director Corporate Services
Director Planning and Building